
From: Jackie Kay [mailto:Jackie.Kay@rjburnside.com]  

Sent: May-04-16 12:01 PM 
To: Kelsey Lang 

Cc: Harry Niemi; Gaetanne Kruse; Morgan Pel 
Subject: Bonner Lands- Additional municipal drain comments 

 
All, 
 
I have had subsequent conversations with Gerd Uderstadt and wanted to confirm the following. 
 
Comment 1.8 – is most applicable to those contributing directly to the gray drain (i.e. portion of lands 
draining towards the northern SWM pond) 
Comment 1.9 – should be revised to include Lot 57 – 61. 
 
In addition, Gerd was able to dig up a really old plan that indicated a tile was supposed to be installed to 
drain Mrs. Bonner’s pond through 3 other lots.  There is no record of this work being done but Gerd 
suspects it was done privately, but cannot confirm.  He suggested the 3 downstream homeowner’s 
should be notified of the proposed subdivision works.  I suspect the downstream landowners will be 
notified in the circulation of the notice of public meeting but I wanted to bring it to your attention. 
 
Regards, 
Jackie 
 
 

 

 
 

  Jackie Kay, P.Eng., MBA 
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